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In the New Jersey Law Journal article, “Are These Judges Too Slow? New Data and Nuances,” litigation partner

Kerri Chewning provides her thoughts on the complaints New Jersey federal judges receive regarding the long

time it takes to issue rulings on motions. A former president of the Association of the Federal Bar of New Jersey,

Kerri said she has not had “a significant number” of  motions take longer than six months to be decided, though

her colleagues have at times talked about their long-pending motions. In looking at the details of various cases

where that may have happened, Kerri thinks that sometimes it’s a bit of a perception problem. 

Kerri delves further into explaining her thoughts on the situation. To read the complete article, click here.
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